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Dear Editor of Journal of Business Administration Research,

I am submitting a manuscript for consideration of publication in Journal of
Business Administration Research

The manuscript is entitted “THE RELATIONSHIP BETWEEN THE
CIRCULAR ECONOMY AND SUSTAINABLE WASTE MANAGEMENT
IN EUROPEAN UNION”

It has not been published elsewhere and that it has not been submitted
simultaneously for publication elsewhere.

Considering the importance that the quantification of the indicators for
implementing the circular economy have on the elaboration of more efficient
policies, but also on the determination of the degree of implementation of this
concept, in this paper we intend to analyze the evolution of these indicators in
2010-2019, in the European Union using a customized version of the DPSIR
model. Their analysis has led us to the conclusion that although important steps
have been taken in the transition to the circular economy, there are still many
issues that need to be improved in order to achieve the proposed objectives
through European policies.
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